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Our Ref:  CBa/MJN 
 
13th February 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: English Revision Materials. 
 
Further to our Year 6 SATs Information Evening, please find an order form for the CGP revision 
materials should you wish to purchase them for your child/ren.  Payments will be made through 
ParentPay.  This is now open to receive your orders.  If you do not have access to your ParentPay 
account, please contact us.  Please return the order form with your child and they will need to give 
this to their English teacher.  If your family is part of our Pupil Premium programme, your 
child/ren’s revision books have been ordered. 
 
When we receive the materials from CGP we will give them to your child/ren.  This will be in the 
first or second week after half term. 
 
I will be in touch shortly regarding revision sessions for English now that we have confirmed 
interest in them running.  Thank you for returning your responses so promptly. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
 

Cherry Bartlett 
Assistant Headteacher 
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